 Public Friendly Research Website

The Luton, Essex & Herts Valley Primary and Community Care Research Team have created a new website that is for the public.

It aims to raise awareness, answer questions, and break down barriers to research.  

For more information, please follow the link at 
 lehprimaryandcommunitycareresearchpublicwebsite
	
	


 
Or scan the QR code below for their website:
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